
Having an Acceptable Use Policy at home: 

 
An Acceptable Use Policy is not just something that can only be enforced in the classroom. 
Having an AUP at home is a great way to monitor your children and hold them accountable for 
their actions. Knowing that our children can access anything they want at the touch of their 
hands is a scary concept that makes us unsure about using technology. An acceptable use policy 
doesn’t just restrict the students from being able to do things but instead it sets boundaries so 
they know what is right and wrong while using the technology.  
 
I have attached a template that you can look over to help decide if an AUP is something that 
you would like to have in your home. This is not a requirement. I have seen the positive effects 
of having one in my classroom and believe that it can help at home as well.  
 
Thank you, 
Miss. Kelsey Brooks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


